Re: Malden Police Facial Recongnition

Kade Crockford

Mon 7/23/2018 11:26 AM

To:Jon Crannell <JCrannell@maldenpd.com>;

Thanks. Did you conduct a search of your records?

Kade Crockford

Director, Technology for Liberty Program
American Civil Liberties Union of Massachusetts
211 Congress Street, Boston, MA 02110
617.482.3170 x346 | kcrockford@aclum .org

aclum.org | privacysos.org/blog

NSA: I'm a US person.

From: Jon Crannell <JCrannell@maldenpd.com>
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 8:23:52 AM

To: Kade Crockford

Subject: Malden Police Facial Recongnition

July 23, 2018

Good Morning Ms. Crockford,

We have received your records request for plans of the Malden Police Departments to acquire facial- recognition technology.
As of this time the Malden Police has no plans for any such software. The Chief has relayed to me that the Department has
not spoken or interest in acquiring this technology at this time.

Sincerely,

Lieutenant Jon Crannell
Malden Police Department
800 Eastern Avenue
Malden, MA 02148

(P) 781-397-7171

(F) 781-397-1523
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